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Letter 

from the 

President 

 
I hope everyone is enjoy-
ing the swinging spring 
weather we are having 
so far and hopefully it will 

warm up for good soon! 
 
I would like to congratu-
late Denise Capretta, 
COMT for her recent pro-
motion at VSP. She is now 
the Technical Marketing 
and Education Manager, 
a position which she is 
very well suited for! She 

will be designing innova-
tive training programs to 
help educate the sales 
representatives and lab 
personnel. Good Luck 
Denise! 
 
I would also like to con-
gratulate Terry Koubek, 
COT for her 2012 Techni-
cian of the Year award! I 

had the pleasure of work-

ing with Terry many years 
ago when we were both 
starting out in our ca-
reers. She was always 
willing to share infor-
mation, teach new skills 
and has a great attitude 
and winning personality. 

Congratulations Terry! 
 
We are pleased to an-
nounce that COPS will be 
sponsoring their first ever 
JCAHPO Regional Meet-
ing on May 19, 2012 at 
the Embassy Suites in In-
dependence. Registration 
flyers have been mailed 

and please check our 
website or JCAHPO’s if 
you have not received 
yours yet. 
 
I would also like to thank 
all of the COPS members 
from the Cleveland area 

that were presenting talks 
at the AAO meeting in 
Orlando. It was really nice 
to see how many techni-
cians are willing to share 
and train upcoming oph-
thalmic technicians. 
Thank you! 

 
We highly encourage 
anyone of our members 
who would like to pre-
sent a lecture to partici-
pate in one of our meet-
ings. All topics are wel-
come and we are always 
looking and encouraging 
our members to strive to 

be their best! 
 
Sincerely, 
Audrey Gargas, COT, CST 

COPS Presi-

dent 

 

SPRING 2012 

 

***REMINDER*** 

COPS New Address: 

20771 Lakeshore 

Euclid, OH  44123 
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Terry has worked in a group practice setting 
for a long time. She has good knowledge 
and skills and has shown dedication to both 
patient care and the management of my 
patient flow. Over the years, she has shown 
a great ability to acquire new skills and 
keep up on the latest developments. She 
has always kept my surgery log and man-
aged my schedule. My patients all speak 
highly of her but these are things we expect 
from any good technician. 
 

Over the last few years or so, I started do-
ing anti-VEGF injections in my patients. 
This has involved learning a new skill set of 
setting up for injections in the office. Terry 
has mastered this skill and has taught oth-
ers. It has also required keeping logs of 
when injections were done, when the pa-
tients are due back, who missed appoint-
ments, following up on missed appoint-
ments and making sure the patient returns 
to the office. Anti-VEGF injections usually 

Furthermore, she recently brought to my 
attention that many patients have IOP in-
creases after Anti-VEGF injections. Shortly 
thereafter, articles came out describing this 
with Avastin, but not with Lucentis. Thanks 
to Terry, we do know this happens with 
Lucentis also, though it is much milder and 
probably not a clinical problem. 
 
 

Terry has gone above and beyond what we 
expect of an ophthalmic technician and 
therefore I nominate her for this award. 

 

Congratulations! 

 

Sincerely, 
Boris Komrovsky, M.D. 

Medical Eye Associates 

 

 

require a telephone follow up call a few 
days after the injection to check for infec-
tion, in lieu of an office visit. Terry has taken 
it upon herself to make those calls, even if 
the call falls on a Sunday or a holiday, in-
cluding Christmas weekend. She then texts 
me the results. 

Terry Koubek, COT  ~  2012 Tech of the Year 

write a letter along with it. That in 
itself is just amazing to me. How 
many doctors would take time out 
of their free time to write a letter on 
a technician’s behalf? I am thinking, 
not many. I feel very lucky that I 
was even nominated. However, I 
am still in shock and I still can't be-
lieve it!  
 

You know, I look at you at each 
meeting and I think to myself, how 
do you do everything you do? You 
and everyone on the board put so 
much time and effort into every-
thing, not only for your doctor, but 
all the hours you put into all the 
meetings you set up for COPS. So, 
when I compare myself to you and 
anyone on the board, I feel like, you 
are the real heroes in ophthalmolo-
gy. You are the ones who should be 
accepting the award year after year 
after year. I want you to know how 
much I appreciate all the things you 
and the board do for all of COPS. 

So, thank you for all you and the 
board does for all of us.  
 

Again, a heart felt thank you to eve-
ryone for such an awesome award. 
I feel very privileged......even if it 
took me 31 years to get one!!!  Lol    
 

Sincerely, 
Terry Koubek, COT 

Dear Cleveland Ophthalmic Per-
sonnel Society, 
 

I don't know where to begin. I am 
still at a loss of words and still very 
much speechless, so I will try to put 
my thoughts into words, so, please 

bare with me. 
 

First of all, I want to thank you, the 
board, and all of COPS for such an 
awesome award. I feel very fortu-
nate to be one of the few to be cho-
sen for the tech of the year award. I 
was beyond being shocked. I had 
no clue what so ever that I was 
even thought of for the tech of the 
year award, which made it even 
more of a surprise. Therefore, I 
would like to thank each and every-
one who had anything to do with 
this process.   
 
If you sit back and think..... wow, 
my boss, took time out of his busy 
schedule to nominate me and then 

 

Thank you f rom 2012 tech of  the year  

2012 Tech of the year  
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²ƘŜƴ L ǘŜƭƭ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǘƘŀǘ L ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ǘƻ 9ƭ {ŀƭǾŀŘƻǊ ƻƴ ƳŜŘƛŎŀƭ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǘŀƭƪ ǘƻ ƳŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƭƻƴƎ Řŀȅǎ 

ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƘŜŀǘΦ   ¢ƘŜȅ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜΣ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘŀǘ ƎƻŜǎ ƻƴ ōŜƘƛƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎŜƴŜǎ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ 

ŦǳƴŎǝƻƴ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜƭȅΦ   

Lƴ ŜŀǊƭȅ !ǇǊƛƭ ŀ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǘŜŘ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ōǳƴŘƭŜ ǳǇ ŀƎŀƛƴǎǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭŘ ǘƻ ōŜƎƛƴ ǎƻǊǝƴƎΣ ǿŀǎƘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƴŜǳǘǊŀƭƛȊƛƴƎ 

ƎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅΦ  ¢ƘŜȅ ǎǿŀǇ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ƳŜǘ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ǘǿƻ 

ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ŀƎƻ ŀƴŘ ǘǊȅ ƻƴ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ Ŧǳƴƴȅ ƻǳǘŘŀǘŜŘ ƎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘΦ  LǘΩǎ ŎƘƛƭƭȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōŀǊƴΣ ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ 

YŜƴǘΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳƻǊƛŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ млл ŘŜƎǊŜŜ ǘŜƳǇŜǊŀǘǳǊŜǎ ǎŜŜƳ ǘƻ ōŜ Ƨǳǎǘ ŀ ƳŜƳƻǊȅΦ  ¢ƘŜȅ ǘŀƭƪ ŀƴŘ ƭŀǳƎƘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ 

ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǇŀǎǎŜǎ ōȅ ǉǳƛŎƪƭȅΦ  !ƊŜǊ ǇƻǘƭǳŎƪ ƭǳƴŎƘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀƭƭ ƭŜŀǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǇǊƻƳƛǎŜǎ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƴŜȄǘ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ 

9ŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴǎΣ ƎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘŜŘΣ ƳŜŘƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ ƎŀǘƘŜǊŜŘΣ мллΩǎ ƻŦ ōƻȄŜǎ ǇŀŎƪŜŘΣ ǿŜƛƎƘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǎǘǊŀǇǇŜŘ 

ŦƻǊ ǎƘƛǇǇƛƴƎ ƛƴ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΦ  bŜǿ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ƎǊƻǳǇΦ  όaƻǊŜ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ Ŏŀƴ 

ōŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ǳƴŘŜǊ 9ȅŜ /ŀǊŜ 9ƭ {ŀƭǾŀŘƻǊ ƻƴ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪύΦ 

{ƻƳŜ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ŘǊƛǾŜ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ŀƴŘ ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ƎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ƭƛƪŜ ¢ƘŜ /ƭŜǾŜƭŀƴŘ {ƛƎƘǘ /ŜƴǘŜǊΦ  ¢ƘŜ {ƛƎƘǘ /ŜƴǘŜǊ 

ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ƎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ {ƛƎƘǘ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ŀ ŎŀǊƭƻŀŘ ƛǎ ǇŀŎƪŜŘ ǳǇ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƻ 

ǘƘŜ ōŀǊƴ ŦƻǊ ǎƻǊǝƴƎΦ   

 Wǳǎǘ ǘƘƛƴƪ ŀōƻǳǘ ƛǘΧōŜŦƻǊŜ ŀ ǇŀƛǊ ƻŦ ƎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŬǧŜŘ ƻƴǘƻ ŀ ǇŀǝŜƴǘ ƛƴ 9ƭ {ŀƭǾŀŘƻǊ ŘƻȊŜƴǎ ƻŦ ƘŀƴŘǎ ǘƻǳŎƘ ǘƘŀǘ Řƻπ

ƴŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ Ƴŀȅ ƴŜǾŜǊ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ǇŀƛǊ ƻŦ ƎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƛŦŜǝƳŜΦ 

¢ƘŜ ǎǳǊƎƛŎŀƭ ǘŜŀƳǎ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƻ ƎŀǘƘŜǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ǎǳǊƎƛŎŀƭ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇƻƻǊΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜ 

ƛǎ ŀǎƪƛƴƎΣ ǿƛǎƘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ōŜƎƎƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŜǉǳƛǇƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎ ƛǘ ǘŀƪŜǎ ǘƻ Ǌǳƴ ŀ ƳƻōƛƭŜ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƴƎ ǊƻƻƳΦ   

¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ǿŀȅǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ƘŜƭǇΦ  /ht{ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘŜŘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ŦƻǊ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ ȅŜŀǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇ ǿŀǎ 

ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ŀ ǘƻƴƻǇŜƴ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŀŘŜ ŎƘŜŎƪƛƴƎ ǇǊŜǎǎǳǊŜǎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŜŀǎƛŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ǘƘŜ tŜǊƪƛƴǎ-WƻƴŜǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ǿŀǎ 

ǎƻ ƎǊŀǘŜŦǳƭ ǘƻ /ht{ ŀƴŘ 5ŀƭŜΣ ŀǘ hǇǝŎǎ LƴŎΦΣ ŦƻǊ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇǊƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿƛǎƘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƻƴƻǇŜƴ ŀ 

ǊŜŀƭƛǘȅΦ 

5ƻŎǘƻǊǎΣ ǘŜŎƘƴƛŎƛŀƴǎΣ ƻǇǘƻƳŜǘǊƛǎǘǎΣ ƻǇǝŎƛŀƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǎŜǊǾŜ ŜŀŎƘ ȅŜŀǊΦ IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΣ ōŜƘƛƴŘ ǘƘŜ 

ǎŎŜƴŜǎΣ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ƴŜǾŜǊ ōƻŀǊŘ ŀ ǇƭŀƴŜ ōƻǳƴŘ ŦƻǊ 9ƭ {ŀƭǾŀŘƻǊ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƳŀƎƛŎ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŀƪŜǎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƛǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ  !ƴŘ ǿŜ 

ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭΦ 

 

.ŜǘƘ /ƻƭƻƴ 
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A Thank You to COPS... 

 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

 

Caption describing picture or graph-
ic. 

 

òThe real voyage of discovery 
consists not in seeking new 

landscapes but in having new 
eyesó 

~ Marcel Proust  
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Terry has worked in a group practice setting for a long time. She has good knowledge and skills and has shown dedication to both patient 
care and the management of my patient flow. Over the years, she has shown a great ability to acquire new skills and keep up on the latest 
developments. She has always kept my surgery log and managed my schedule. My patients all speak highly of her but these are things we 
expect from any good technician. 
 

Over the last few years or so, I started doing anti-VEGF injections in my patients. This has involved learning a new skill set of setting up for 
injections in the office. Terry has mastered this skill and has taught others. It has also required keeping logs of when injections were done, 
when the patients are due back, who missed appointments, following up on missed appointments and making sure the patient returns to 
the office. Anti-VEGF injections usually require a telephone follow up call a few days after the injection to check for infection, in lieu of an 
office visit. Terry has taken it upon herself to make those calls, even if the call falls on a Sunday or a holiday, including Christmas weekend. 
She then texts me the results. 
 

Furthermore, she recently brought to my attention that many patients have IOP increases after Anti-VEGF injections. Shortly thereafter, 
articles came out describing this with Avastin, but not with Lucentis. Thanks to Terry, we do know this happens with Lucentis also, though it 
is much milder and probably not a clinical problem. 
 
 

Terry has gone above and beyond what we expect of an ophthalmic technician and therefore I nominate her for this award. 

 

Congratulations!This story can fit 150-200 words. 

One benefit of using your newsletter as a promotional tool is that you can reuse content from other marketing materials, such 

as press releases, market studies, and reports. 

While your main goal of distributing a newsletter might be to sell your product or service, the key to a successful newsletter is 

making it useful to your readers. 

A great way to add useful content to your newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or include a calendar of up-

coming events or a special offer that promotes a new product. 

You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can write about a variety of topics 

but try to keep your articles short. 

Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. Microsoft Publisher offers a simple way to 

convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and 

post it. 

of clip art images from which you can 

choose and import into your newsletter. 

There are also several tools you can use 

to draw shapes and symbols. 

Once you have chosen an image, place 

it close to the article. Be sure to place 

the caption of the image near the im-

age. 

This story can fit 75-125 words. 

Selecting pictures or graphics is an im-

portant part of adding content to your 

newsletter. 

Think about your article and ask your-

self if the picture supports or enhances 

the message you’re trying to convey. 

Avoid selecting images that appear to 

be out of context. 

Microsoft Publisher includes thousands 

 
 

Dear COPS Members, 

Our spring dinner meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 7 at Dr. Wagenberg’s office at Cleveland Clinic 
Hillcrest.  The first part of the meeting will be the lecture, followed by a hands-on workshop.   Please note the 

lecture will be starting at 6 pm. 

Please print a copy of the attached RSVP and return to Sue Crowe, COT for an attendance count.   You can also 

e-mail her if you will be attending. 

Thank you Dr. Wagenberg's office for inviting our group to your office! 

Ins ide S tory  Headl ine  

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

 
 
 

Cleveland Ophthalmic 
Personnel Society 

 

Spring Dinner Meet-
ing 

 
Thursday, June 7, 2012 
Hillcrest Cleveland Clinic 

6770 Mayfield Road, Suite 326f you  

 

Cleveland Ophthalmic Personnel Society 

 

Spring Dinner Meeting 

 

Thursday, June 7, 2012 
Hillcrest Cleveland Clinic 

6770 Mayfield Road, Suite 326 
Cleveland, OH 44124 

 
Refreshments at 5:30 pm 

Lecture begins at 6:00 pm 
 

Our speaker for the evening is Scott Wagenberg, M.D. who will present 
“Lamellar Keratoplasty: Corneal Transplantations Present and Future” 

 
2 JCAHPO Continuing Education credit hours have been approved. 

 
Please RSVP with payment by June 1, 2012. 

 
 

 
Please detach and return bottom portion by June 1, 2012 
 
 
Name: ______________________________________________________ 

 
______ I am currently a COPS member and will be attending the dinner and lecture meeting - free 
 
______ I am currently a COPS member and will be attending the lecture only - free 
 
______ I am not a COPS member and will be attending the dinner and lecture meeting $30 
 
______ I am not a COPS member and will be attending the lecture only - $20 
 
Please mail RSVP to: Sue Crowe, COT 10220 Brian Drive, Concord, OH 44077 
 

COPS members may RSVP to crowes@ccf.org Please mention if you will be there for the refreshments. 

mailto:crowes@ccf.org
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CLEVELAND VISION WALK  

05/19/12    09:00 am  

       Wade Oval, University Circle   

10820 East Boulevard  

Cleveland, Ohio  

44106  

 

 Description  

 

 

 

Over ten million Americans are affected by blinding retinal diseases such as macular degeneration, retinitis pigmentosa 
and Usher syndrome. Foundation Fighting Blindness is working to find treatments and cures for these devastating dis-
eases. Foundation Fighting Blindness funds leading-edge research in areas such as genetics, gene therapy, transplanta-
tion, artificial retinal implants, and pharmaceutical and nutritional therapies. 
 

Since 2006, VisionWalk has raised over $19 million to support the mission of the Foundation Fighting Blindness. Over 50 
walks are planned for 2012, including the 4th Annual Cleveland VisionWalk on Saturday, May 19, 2012 at Wade Oval- 
University Circle. 
 
Make a difference! Please join the Foundation Fighting Blindness- take important steps towards a cure by participating in 
this fun and family-friendly event. 
 

Click here to register for the 4th Annual Cleveland VisionWalk 

For more information, including sponsorship or registration, contact Maria Donile at (847)680-0100 or via email at 
Mdonile@fightblindness.org. 
 

With your help, there is a cure in sight! 

https://www.blindness.org/index.php?view=venueevents&id=129%3Awade-oval-university-circle&option=com_eventlist&Itemid=145
http://www.fightblindness.org/site/TR/VISIONWALK/VisionWalktr?fr_id=4521&pg=entry&AddInterest=1561
http://www.fightblindness.org/site/TR/VISIONWALK/VisionWalktr?fr_id=4521&pg=entry&AddInterest=1561
mailto:Mdonile@fightblindness.org
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Posted April 29, 2912 

University Hospitals is looking or an experienced full-time 

Ophthalmic Technician for a busy multi-specialty 

practice.  A qualified applicant would possess good 

attention to detail and excellent customer service skills.  

Refractometry skills necessary, certification preferred but 

not mandatory.   Interested applicants should apply at: 

    www.uhhospitals.org referencing job number 553992 

______________________________________________________ 

Posted March 26, 2012 

 Metro Health Ophthalmology is looking for two part time 

Ophthalmic Assistants to work the following days 

      -   Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

      -   Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

A qualified applicant would possess good attention to detail 

and excellent customer service skills.  Interested applicants 

should e-mail their resume to lmaniaci@metrohealth.org. 

Those professionals with experience will be given preference, 

however, anyone who has recently earned or is earning a 

satisfactory (S) grade in OPT 1710 Introduction to Patient 

Care will be considered. 

____________________________________________________ 

Posted March 10, 2012 

Ophthalmology Technician - 

Immediate full or part-time opening for experienced, motivated 

technician in a busy Lake County Office.  Responsibilities include 

history taking, lensometry, keratometry, automated visual fields 

and tonometry.   

 

 

Contact lens practice experience a plus. 

Competitive salary, 401(K), vacation and 

health plan. 

Please respond with resume in confidence to: 

     oci_eyes@yahoo.com 

JOB 

POSTINGS 
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Posted March 16, 2012 

The Fairview Eye Center is looking for a full-time Ophthalmic 

Assistant for their busy practice.  A qualified applicant would 

possess good attention to detail and excellent customer 

service skills.  Interested applicants should e-mail their resume 

to laura.wurst@fairvieweyecenter.com    

Those professionals with experience will be given preference, 

however anyone who has recently earned or is earning a 

satisfactory (S) grade in OPT 1710 Introduction to Patient 

Care will be considered. 

_________________________________________________________________

Posted February 5, 2012 

Primary Eye care, Inc. is looking for an Optometric Assistant / Tech. 

Competitive salary, 401K and Health Benefits available. 

Please fax resume to 

    216-671-6985 or email  drmichalos@sbcglobal.net 

__________________________________________________________ 

Posted January 25, 2012 

General Ophthalmology Practice looking for an Ophthalmic 

Assistant / Tech.  Experience preferred but willing to train. 

Some traveling involved.  Great benefits and Competitive 

Salary. 

Send resume to :   tracy@correctiveeye.com 

More Job Postings... 
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Denise Capretta, COMT        Melanie Jennings, COT            (H)  440-988-8746           (H)  216-662-3960 

(H) 216-481-8364                (H) 440-716-9363                    (W)  216-831-5700          elizabeth.jacob@kp.org    

(W) 216-618-0611             mjennings117@sbcglobal.net       MomEJ@aol.com                                                       
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